Notice of Cancellation Malibu Environmental Review Board

Regular Meeting

Wednesday, December 15, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Malibu Environmental Review Board for Wednesday, December 15, 2021, at 9:00 a.m., has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting is set for January 26, 2021.

Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please call the Planning Department at (310) 456-2489, ext. 246.

Dated: December 9, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.

Rebecca Evans

Rebecca Evans, Administrative Assistant